
FCC Second Quarter – WJPA RADIO INTERN STATEMENT  

Under Community Development 

WJPA 95.3 FM / 1450 AM 

July - September, 2017  

 

 

Nathan Staco was a summer intern for WJPA Radio. Nathan is attending York College. Nathan 

observed and worked with the on-air talent. 

 

Rebecca Vogel is attending Waynesburg College and studied with our news department. 
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